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FORESHORE PADANG HANDRAIL REPLACEMENT 
AND TEMPORARY BOAT AND TRAILER REMOVAL 

 

 
 

 
The Shire is commencing work on the replacement of the handrail at the Foreshore Padang 
on Monday 30TH January 2023. This work will take between 3 to 4 weeks depending on 
weather conditions. 
 
To enable a smooth progress of the work, the trailer and boat owners of the boats and 
trailers in the area as shown on the photo above are required to move and relocate those 
boats and trailers before the 30th January 2023.  
 
For more information please contact Troy at the Shire on 9164 8300 during office hours, or 
contact Troy on wswmanager@shire.gov.cx 
 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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